2024 NH PARENT
INVOLVEMENT SURVEY:

HOW WELL DOES YOUR SCHOOL INVOLVE
PARENTS TO IMPROVE RESULTS FOR
CHILDREN IN SPECIAL EDUCATION?

WHAT IS THE 2024 NH PARENT SURVEY?

The New Hampshire Department of Education (NHED) is conducting its annual Parent Involvement
survey for parents of students receiving special education services. This survey measures the extent to
which parents report that their school facilitates parent involvement to improve services and results for
children with disabilities.

WHY SHOULD YOU TAKE IT?

If you have a child receiving special education
services, we encourage you to participate in our

survey to ensure your voice is heard. We (S[}AN THE QR CODE @:ti( i ;[ 1:'[
understand that the experience with each of your
children is unique, so please complete a separate

survey for each child receiving special education
services.

Don't miss the chance to tell your district and the
state how important parent involvement is to
children's success in school. If you do not
participate, you miss this chance to have your voice
heard and improve parent-school partnerships. The
more parents who participate, the more accurate
the results will be.
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